Baha'i Family Denied Burial Permit in Makou
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HRANA - The family of Mrs. Jamileh Athari of Makou (West Azarbaijan Province) have not
been granted a permit to bury their loved one.

Mrs. Athari passed away on Sunday, May 23, 2010, but has not yet been buried as her family's
requests for the requisite burial permit have been denied.




